
1

Steven Liang

From: Miguel Torres <mtorres13@verizon.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 19, 2023 7:51 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Water, Sewer and Stormwater Rate Increases

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

To whom it my concern, PA already have high rates on Water, Sewer and Stormwater Rate Increases.  
  please no more rate increases. if anything, the people of PA deserve a rate drop, thank you. 


